
Deadline: Friday, April 3 

For any questions, email leahwaters@my.unt.edu.

2020
The UNT Mayborn School of Journalism’s

In collaboration with the Mayborn Literary Nonfiction Conference

July 17 - 19, 2020
Selected high school students will attend the Mayborn Literary 
Nonfiction Conference in Grapevine, Texas, and the five-day 
residential workshop to be held on the UNT campus in Denton, Texas. 

The project will give students hands-on experience in multimedia 
storytelling at one of the nation’s leading journalism programs. 

The ultimate goal is for students to produce a multimedia website, 
news articles, online photo galleries, blogs and broadcast news 
packages related to the theme. Students also will use social media 
tools for newsgathering, be exposed to a variety of journalism, 
advertising and public relations career paths as well as media ethics.

Multimedia High School Workshop
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